
Subject: [Fwd: Agenda Item 3: Development Permit for Save-On Foods 1250 Marine Drive]
Date: Mon, 11 Mar 2002 13:47:51 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Agenda Item 3: Development Permit for Save-On Foods 1250 Marine Drive
Date: Mon, 11 Mar 2002 12:25:12 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Stephen Fleming" <FlemingS@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mayor & Council: March 11, 2002

Agenda Item 3: Development Permit for Save-On Foods 1250 Marine Drive

I am against this development permit as I don’t believe adequate parking can be
provided. Instead of increasing the required number of parking stalls, the number will
be decreased. Already there is a disparity compared to the number of stalls provided
at Save-On Foods at Park & Tilford.

Pemberton Plaza is already too congested. I see no justification in adding another
5,000 square feet, the majority of which is to be used for a new retail store. 

Yours truly, Dave Sadler

CC FONVCA
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